Williams, Julia
m

From: , ~ Roy Burns <roy.burns3@twc.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 25, 2015 10:01 AM
To: Williams, Julia

Subject: IN support of Costco

I'am a district 10 resident and welcome Costco to our neighborhood. Great improvement to the area
Roy

Roy Burns

1003 Parkway Dr
Louisville, KY 40217
roy.burns3@twc.com




Williams, Julia
M

From: Robert Kilkelly <bob kilkelly@bayer.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 25, 2015 7:20 AM

To: Williams, Julia

Subject: Costco

tam heavily in support of the Costco project on Bardstown road. This will really help a corridor that needs some new
businesses. Some positives have already happened, but the closing of that hotel that is under review would be
imperative.

Sincerely

Sent from my iPad

The information contained in this e-mail is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s) and may be confidential,
proprietary, and/or legally privileged. Inadvertent disclosure of this message does not constitute a waiver of any
privilege. If you receive this message in error, please do not directly or indirectly use, print, copy, forward, or disclose
any part of this message. Please also delete this e-mail and all copies and notify the sender. Thank you.

For alternate languages please go to
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